
 
 
July 22, 2014 
 
Welcome Back: 
 
Another school year is quickly approaching and I would like to give you the official reminder 
with this letter that it is soon. I am excited for this school year as we have a great staff in 
place and positive summer school sessions.  I would also like to extend a warm welcome to 
the new (or returning) staff; Burt Bemmels will be teaching Math for the ALC, Chris Riazi 
will be our half time Art teacher, and our Promise Fellow this year is Ruth Amerman.  
 
The schedule for August and the first day is as follows. 
 
Wednesday August 6, 2014: 
PBIS Training for PBIS team in Mankato (Registration 8:00; 8:30-3:30 official times) 
 
Thursday August 7, 2014: 
PBIS Staff meeting at ALC from 8:00-12:00 
 
Monday August 18, 2014:  
ALC Registration Open House noon-7:00 pm (this is optional) 
Please let me know if anyone wants to volunteer their services for a little while . 
 
Wednesday August 20, 2014 & Thursday August 21, 2014:  
New Teacher Inservice 
 
Monday August 25, 2014: 
7:45-9:45 Staff Meeting in Conference Room 
9:45-3:45 Teacher Work time and lunch 
 
Tuesday August 26, 2014: 
7:45-12:30 PBIS & Mental Health meetings 
12:30-3:45 Teacher Work time and lunch 
 
Wednesday August 27, 2014: 
7:45-11:45 ALC PLC time & Technology 
11:45-3:45 Teacher work time and lunch 
 
Thursday August 28, 2014: 
7:45-9:45 District Staff Development 
9:45-3:45 Teacher work time and lunch 
 
September 2, 2014: 
First Day of School 
 
Enjoy the rest of your summer. 
Daryl Kehler 


